
From: bruce@nsshf.com
To: Ross Siegel, Simon
Subject: [External Email] Meeting Request
Date: Thursday, October 17, 2024 8:04:08 AM

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Good morning Simon,

My name is Bruce Rainnie, and I work as the President/CEO of the Nova Scotia 
Sport Hall of Fame.
Our facility at Scotiabank Centre is in the midst of both a $5.5M rebuild and an 
associated Capital Campaign. We have received funding from both the 
provincial and federal levels of government, and are  committed to raising a 
major portion on our own as well. As we hit the homestretch, we would like to 
explore the possibility of some municipal funding.
I was hoping to get in the queue to present to the Community Planning and 
Economic Development Standing Committee. I realize this is likely an unsettled 
time at City Hall with the election in the offing, but if you could at least get me 
on the list? It would be greatly appreciated.
Thanks for the time, and have a great day…

Bruce.

Bruce Rainnie
President and CEO
Nova Scotia Sport Hall of Fame
bruce@nsshf.com
(902) 404-3313 (o)
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